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Denise Sillon
351 Clarksville Pond Road
Clarksville, NH 03592

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass/Hydro Quebec does not belong here.  As a resident in northern New Hampshire, I see
stunning vistas and wildlife.  I and many others do not want to see the scarring of the landscape that
will result if Northern Pass has its way.  Residents have said NO loud and clear; to proceed would be
committing a monumental sin against the wishes of the residents and the landscape of our magnificent
Great North Woods.

Sincerely,
Denise Sillon
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